
 

 
 

The Early Intervention and Early Childhood Special Education Summit is an 
annual event cohosted by Arizona Department of Education's Exceptional 
Student Services Early Childhood Special Education Unit and the Department of 
Economic Security's Arizona Early Intervention Program. It is designed to 
present content related to supporting children with disabilities, ages 0–5, by 
bringing national speakers, state staff, and local practitioners together to share 
information about issues, challenges, successes, practices, and strategies to 
improve outcomes. This year, the Summit will take place over three days, with 
Day One focused on presenting the state of early childhood, the results, and the 
research around key issues. The following two days will be focused on evidence-
based practices, supports, and successes. Day Two will highlight effective 
practices when working with children in early intervention. Day Three will 
showcase strategies and best practices when working with children in 
preschool settings. After you have enrolled, we will send you a link to the 
CVENT Conference platform, approximately 10 days before the event. 
 

2024 Early Intervention/Early 
Childhood Special Education Summit 

 
Leaping Forward: Ensuring that 

Children Thrive 

February 28–March 1, 2024 
from 8:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m. each day. 

 
The cost to attend this virtual event is $45 per person, with 
discounts available for family members of children with 
disabilities and Early Intervention and Early Childhood 
Education Students currently enrolled at an institute of higher 
education. 

Register for the Summit! 
 

https://azed.geniussis.com/Registration.aspx?aid=9563

